
COUNTY ATTORNEY 
METROPOLITAN DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA 

March 23, 1995 
SUITE 2810 

STEPHEN P. CLARK CENTER 
111 N.W. 1st STREET 
MIAMI, FL 33128-1993 

(305) 375-5151 
FAX (305) 375-5634 

Maureen Brody Harwitz, Esquire 
2390 Bayview Lane 
North Miami, Florida 33181 

Re: Historic Arch Creek Road 

Dear Maureen: 

Congratulations are in order for your good work on preserving 
the Historic Arch Creek Road. It sounds like you obtained 
concessions from the owners that the County could not force and 
that the owners had refused to do voluntarily at the request of 
the County. 

I hope you know that although we initially disagreed about 
liability to the County, I have always had for you the highest 
professional respect and personal affection. 

YOU SMOKED 'EM OUT! 

Warmest regards, 

Thomas W. Logue 
Assistant County Attorney 
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